
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-City of Prichard Announces Temporary Closure on Thursday, September 12, 2024- 

 

Prichard, AL – September 11, 2024 – The City of Prichard announces that all city offices will be closed 

on Thursday, September 12, 2024. This temporary closure will affect all non-essential city operations.  

The City Council meeting will be rescheduled to 3:00pm on Thursday, September 19, 2024, along with 

the 2024-2025 General Funds Public Hearing, with a regular council meeting starting at 4:00pm. 

Residents should note that the Sanitation Department will continue providing services with a revised 

schedule. The garbage and trash collection originally scheduled for Thursday will be serviced on Friday, 

September 13. The regular Friday collection will be serviced on Saturday, September 14. 

Regular city operations will resume on Friday, September 13. 

For more information or updates, please contact the City of Prichard at 251-452-7800 or visit our website 

at www.thecityprichard.org. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.thecityprichard.org/

